



Wednesday 21 February 2018

Dear parent/carer

Unfortunately, due to circumstances out of our control we were unable to provide children with the planned 'Fun February' lunch menu today.

This was due to some gas issues in the kitchen at Langtons Junior Academy which meant preparation of hot food was not possible.

We wanted to make sure you were all aware that the children still received healthy and nutritious lunches prepared by the kitchen as an alternative, and we are hoping the special menu can go ahead at a later date.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Please do get in touch with me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Raheel Akhtar

Headteacher

School contact number: 01708 932 710

School email: info@concordiaacademy.co.uk